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EMPLOYEE SUSPENDED FOR ATTEMPTING TO SELL HIGH-

SECURITY SWITCH KEYS 

Activity Date: July 15, 2022 

Date Posted: August 16, 2022 

Case Number: IL-22-0016-HL-S 

Web Summary: OIG-WS-2022-331 

 

An Amtrak conductor based in Sanford, Florida, was suspended from his position 

without pay, in lieu of termination, on July 15, 2022, following his administrative 

hearing. The employee was held out of service without pay for a total of 68 days from 

May 26, 2022, through August 1, 2022. Our investigation found that the employee 

violated company policies by attempting to sell high-security switch keys and other 

assorted railroad keys on Facebook Marketplace, including keys used by Amtrak. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


